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“This is a Good school… Diversity in the school is celebrated. Pupils of different backgrounds are very respectful to each other, 
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Judged Good in all categories - Ofsted 2019 

 

 

18 July 2020 
 
YEAR 11 RESULTS DAY 20 AUGUST 2020 
 
Due to Covid 19 guidelines and the need to keep everyone safe, year 11 results day will run 
differently this year.  Students are required to attend during their allotted time slot (please 
see below) on Thursday, 20 August in the dining room and main hall.  Unfortunately, due to 
social distancing and space restrictions, we ask that students do not bring anyone with them. 
 
TIME SLOTS 
 

Surname Time Slot 

A and B 9.00 - 9.20 am 

C, D, E, F and G 9.20 - 9.40 am 

H, I and J 10.00 – 10.20 am 

K, L and M 10.20 - 10.40 am 

O, P Q and R 11.00 - 11.20 am 

S, T, U, V and W 11.20 - 11.40 am 

 
GRADES 
 
Kingsmeadow submitted teacher assessment grades for each student in each subject they 
were due to sit.  The exam boards then standardise these based on prior attainment of 
students and the past performance of school in each subject.  Students are not allowed to 
appeal their grade this year.  There will be an opportunity to re-sit examinations in the 
autumn, but due to the amount of time missed in education this year we would strongly 
advise against any re sits.  
 
SIXTH FORM 
 
We are excited to have our own sixth form for the first time this year and look forward to 
welcoming students back.  If you have not already expressed the desire to join us, please 
see Mr Hood after you have received your results to discuss the possibility of enrolling with 
us. 
 
CERTIFICATES 
 
On results day you will receive results slips, exam certificates will be available to collect from 
school at the end of November.  Please remember to collect these as they will be destroyed 
after one year.  If you are unable to collect them yourself, you can nominate someone to 
collect them for you, however you must supply them with a short letter of consent. 
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